

Dear 8th Grade Families,

Get ready for an exciting fundraising challenge the week of October 14! Help your homeroom win a Sidecar Doughnuts party by donating to the Revere PRIDE Booster Club Annual Giving Campaign from Oct. 14-20.

The class with the highest participation rate will enjoy a Sidecar Doughnuts party delivered directly to their homeroom on Friday, Oct. 25!

Text **REVEREGIVING** to 41444 or click <u>here</u> to give. Every donation boosts your chances to win!

Let's rally together to support our school. Thank you for your dedication and enthusiasm!

